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 School Website: 

http://coconutcreekelem.browardschools.com 

 

Dear Coconut Creek Community,   
 

May is here and the school year is flying by faster and faster. Summer is just around 

the corner. Children are finalizing the fourth quarter and learning skills for this year 

and next.   Our third, fourth and fifth graders will be completing FSA testing.  Fifth 

grade will be having FCAT Science testing May 3rd & May 6th. 
 

 First and Second graders will be taking the Primary End of Year Test during the third 

week of May.  Parents, please make sure you send your children to school on time 

and that children show good attendance during testing! Teachers in all grade levels 

are exposing children to great things within our Florida State Standards.  We are truly 

preparing our children to be college and career ready.   

  

I want to take this opportunity to thank all parents that have completed the 

AdvancEd Customer Survey.  Your input was very valuable.   
  

We want to take a moment to thank all of our volunteers that work so hard each and 

every day to make Coconut Creek Elementary the best school ever.  I hope everyone 

enjoyed themselves at the Annual Volunteer Breakfast on April 18th.   
 

The last day of school is Tuesday, June 4, which is an Early Release Day. Students 

will be released at 12:30 p.m.  Students are not permitted to bring their backpacks 

on the last three (3) days of school. Your cooperation with this request is greatly 

appreciated.   
 

If you would like to register your child for kindergarten over the summer, our 

summer registration hours are Monday through Thursday from 7:30 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  

The office will not be open on Fridays over the summer. 
 

Summer Technology Programs 

Please stay connected with our summer technology programs by visiting our website 

and click on the link to register for Single Sign On (SSO), if you have not do so already.   

Also, encourage your children to continue to long into iReady Reading and Math over 

the summer. 
 

Title I News 

Thank you to Mr, Louis, Ms. Schultz and the entire Multicultural Committee for 

planning such a wonderful Multicultural Night on April 24th.  We had great feedback 

on the event.  We look forward to making it an annual event.   
 

 I want to thank everyone for completing the Title 1 survey.  We have already begun 

to analyze results and see where we can make changes for next year.  Parents, this 

time of the year we are preparing our Title I Parent Compact, and our Parent 

Involvement Plans for the 2019-2020 school year.  If you have any suggestions or 

input for our plan, please contact Martha Houck, our Title I Liaison this year.    
 

At this time of the year, we record our daily attendance average.  As a school we have 

an average attendance rate of 95.6%.  We would like to see this increase by at least 

1% for next year.  Having your child in school every day is very important for their 

academic success.   

Educationally Yours, 

                   Proud Principal, Kathy Good 

 
 

. Reminders to Parents and 

Students 
*Please arrive to school promptly at 

8:30 a.m. School instruction begins at 

that time.  Throughout the District, we 

are on a computerized attendance 

program that begins to mark students 

tardy at 8:31 a.m. 
 

Please note: Students who are NOT 

eating a free Universal Breakfast, cannot 
be on campus prior to 7:45 a.m. unless 

they are a part of our Before Care 
Program. 

 

*We are a Unified Dress School.  
Students are expected to be in 

uniform every day, except on School 
Spirit Days or PTA Dress Down Days. We 

are also asking students to wear their 

student ID badges throughout the 
school day as well. 

 

*Parents that are bringing their 
children via car, please remember NOT to 
use a cell phone in the car loop. Please 
remember to drive all the way to the 

front of the car loop areas. We need to fit 
as many cars as possible.  Please do NOT 
stop in the middle of the car loop area.  

Also, please use the designated drop off 
areas.  

 

Please make a note that the first day 
of school for the 2019/2020 school 

year is Wednesday, August 14, 2019.   
 

Thank you!     
 

Stay Connected 
Download the free  

REMIND APP to get important 
reminders. 

 

Text @5fc400 to 81010 
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Events this Month 
 

May 1st-May 2nd 

FSA Reading-4th & 5th 

 

May 3rd & 6th 

FCAT Science-5th Grade 

 

May 7th & 8th 

FSA Math-Grades 3-5 

 

May 6th-10th 

Teacher & Staff Appreciation 

 

May 15th & 16th  

Primary EOY Test for 1st & 2nd Grade 

 

May 15th  

PTA General Meeting @ 5:30 pm 

PTA Bingo Night & Ice Cream Social @ 6:00  

 

May 22nd  

Living Legends @ 6:30 pm 

 

May 24th  

1st Grade Performance @ 8:45 am 

 

May 29th  

Kindergarten Performance @ 8:45 am 

 

School Reminder 
Students who will be  

eating breakfast, must be 

on campus by 7:45 a.m. 

The cafeteria is open for 

breakfast from 7:45 a.m. 

to 8:20 a.m.  

Any changes in dismissal 

procedures need to be in 

writing. 

Please be reminded that 

students are dismissed at 

2:30 p.m. and we do not have 

supervision after 2:45 p.m. 

Please note, the office closes 

at 3:00 p.m.  If you need 

assistance, please sign up for 

aftercare. 

. 

 

Student Birthday Policy 
  

In order to honor instructional 

time, birthday celebrations 
are not permitted. Parents 
may drop off cupcakes and 

drinks in the front office.  The 
front office will contact the 

teacher upon arrival.   We 

appreciate your cooperation.  

 

Lunch/Cafeteria Policy 
 

Visitors are not permitted to 
join students for lunch.  

Students are not permitted to 
receive deliveries of outside 

food sources, even if it is 
delivered from the family. 

 

Cub News   

       

 

Dear Coconut Creek Family,  
 

Academic Camps have ended, however our Arts and Sciences Enrichment 
Camps are in full swing. Please note: Any child who misses two sessions, or is 
picked up late, will be removed from Enrichment Camp and replaced with a child 
on the waiting list. Please remember to send your child with a healthy snack for 
camp. Enrichment Camps end the week of May 20th. 

Students will be HERO Shopping for good cafeteria etiquette for the final 
time this year during the month of May. Students in grades 2-5 can purchase 
coupons such as Teacher Helper, Principal for a Day, Assistant Principal for a 
Day, Lunch with a Friend, and many other fun coupons. Students in Kindergarten 
and First Grade will have an opportunity to purchase a prize in the HERO Store 
on May 28th.  

This month, students in all grades took the third and final I-Ready 
Diagnostic Test. Any child who improved their score in Reading and/or Math, 
received a No Homework Pass for their efforts. Kudos to those students! 

Parents, please make sure your child is reading over the summer. The 
summer slide (loss of reading level) can occur when students do not continue to 
practice the life skill of reading.  

 
   Have a wonderful summer!  

    -Dr. Miron 

Guidance Corner 
FREE COUNSELING 
The Coconut Creek High School Family 
Counseling Center has appointments 
available day and evenings with a 
licensed therapist for your child and 
family.  All services are free and 
confidential.  We can help your child 
overcome academic, social and 
emotional barriers to school success.  
Call (754) 322-0395 to schedule an 
appointment. 
If you have any school base concerns, 
please do not hesitate to call. 
 
Thank you, 

Ms. Donaghy 

School Guidance Counselor 
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